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Temporary Lane Closures on Connecticut Avenue N.W. 

Monday, August 14, 2023 through Friday, August 18, 2023 
 

(WASHINGTON DC) - The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) anticipates the implementation 
of temporary lane closures along Connecticut Ave NW as part of the Cleveland Park Streetscapes and 
Drainage Improvement work. The contractor will continue paving and pavement marking on 
Connecticut Ave NW and side streets between Porter St NW and Macomb St NW beginning on Monday, 
August 14, 2023 through Friday, August 18, 2023. This work will last approximately 1 weeks and daytime 
closures will take place at Connecticut Ave between 9:30 am to 3:30 pm, and side streets between 7:00 
am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday. 

Traffic controls, including signage, will be in place to guide motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians safely 
through the work zone. All users of the roadway are advised to stay alert and be observant of signage 
and work zones while traveling in this area. Motorists are urged to use caution as they travel in these 
areas, to anticipate moderate delays, and to be mindful of construction personnel. 

For more information about this project and to stay up to date on traffic impacts and construction 
progress, please visit www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com. 

 

The District Department of Transportation’s mission is to equitably deliver a safe, sustainable and 
reliable multimodal transportation network for all residents and visitors of the District of Columbia.   

  
Follow DDOT on Twitter; like us on Facebook and Instagram and visit the website at 

www.ddot.dc.gov. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on transportation options in the District. 
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